9 June 1959
FOR INCLUSION IN MR, KLIPA'S FILE
Dear Paul:
On the occasion of my éepar"aura\ \I should like to express

fy very sincere thanks and appreclation for the support which I have con-
sistently received from you and all members of your staff. Particularly
I should like to extend my personal thanks for the gontribution made by

¥ n connection with our frequent and sometimes cnerous require-
mani'.s T travel. The very excellent relations which have been
developed and mainteined with the| and else-
where as well as the v endly and cooperative attitude of the airlines
themselves, particularly have been of invaluable assistance 1o the
8tation and to me perscnslly. I should, therefors, appreclate it very much
1f you would convey my thanks to Mr. Klipa and make my gratitude and appre-
oclation for his very competent and useful support a matter of official
record.

This will also convey to you personally my thanks and best wishes
for success in your next assignment.

Very sincerely yours,
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